

We're at the end of the road. This journey was not always easy, but it was incredibly rewarding. Looking back, it's clear that there were many people who helped us travel it. We would like to thank our advisors Jiyoung Lee and Salvador Barrera, who kept us on track and ensured we always had everything we needed; from hardware to playtesters and everything in between. We would also like to thank our playtesters and everyone who supported us throughout the semester. Your constructive feedback and words of encouragement are what kept us motivated. Finally, I would like to thank you, the reader, for sharing this journey with us.



卫23年56789四班3

